

Anderson, Skyler@Waterboards

From: Bob Pagliuco - NOAA Affiliate <bob.pagliuco@noaa.gov>
Sent: Sunday, April 03, 2016 10:36 PM
To: Anderson, Skyler@Waterboards; Murano, Taro@Waterboards
Subject: Fwd: 40710 Stanshaw Creek II Part A and B
Attachments: Correspondence Re_ Part II.pdf; NMFS Part A Approval 1.pdf; NMFS Part A Approval 2.pdf; PacifiCorp Part A Approval.pdf; CDFW Part A Approval.pdf; 40710 Stanshaw Creek Water Conservation Assessment - Part A and Part B SOW_Total Request.pdf; 40710 NFWF Stanshaw II Revised Budget - Final.xlsx; 40710 Request for Additional Funds.pdf; 40710 Revised SOW for Additional Funds_Task 6 Revision.pdf

FYI

----- Forwarded message -----

From: Anne Butterfield <Anne.Butterfield@nfwf.org>
Date: Fri, Apr 1, 2016 at 5:24 PM
Subject: 40710 Stanshaw Creek II Part A and B
To: "Caitlin Bean (Caitlin.Bean@wildlife.ca.gov)" <Caitlin.Bean@wildlife.ca.gov>, "jennifer.bull@wildlife.ca.gov" <jennifer.bull@wildlife.ca.gov>, "Bob Pagliuco (Bob.Pagliuco@noaa.gov)" <Bob.Pagliuco@noaa.gov>, "Ebert, Demian (Demian.Ebert@pacificorp.com)" <Demian.Ebert@pacificorp.com>, "Jim Simondet - NOAA Federal (Jim.Simondet@noaa.gov)" <Jim.Simondet@noaa.gov>

Hello All,

I have two requests from Will Harling of MKWC regarding the Stanshaw Creek II Project with a Total Award of \$47,818. They are related but separate requests, and in an effort to expedite Request #1, we can handle them separately. Please see below:

Request #1): As you likely recall, the group made a decision in the Fall of 2014 to move forward with the Contracting for Stanshaw Creek II. Will made a request for a disbursement for \$15,000 upfront (which we called "Part A"), and the rest of the funds ("Part B" for \$32,818) are contingent upon the outcome of Part A. Will is now requesting the Part B funds (\$47,818 - \$15,000 = \$32,818). I have attached his Budget and his Statement of Work for the project as a whole, which includes both Part A and Part B in the amount of \$47,818. Once approved, we will amend his Contract to reflect the new budget of \$47,818 and the additional Tasks. **Please review the materials and please let me know if you approve of a Contract amendment for the remainder of the funds.**

Request #2) Secondly, Will has made a new request for additional funding, on top of the already-awarded amount. The additional funding falls under Task 6 and the need to purchase a pipe: "i am just throwing it out there that if there are additional funds to add to this agreement from the larger CEF fund, they would be well spent toward the 6" pipe that would allow the landowners to comply with the NMFS instream flow

requirements this summer. Otherwise this project might get stalled in litigation if the landowner can't come up with the funds to install the pipe on their own". Will said that the additional funds that he is looking for would be out of the "Hard Cost Share" section of his Budget which totals \$27,090. The budget breaks down this amount by line-item . **Please let me know what questions you have for Will Harling or what additional materials you require in order to move forward with considering Stanshaw Creek II for additional funding out of the Coho Enhancement Fund.**

Please let me know if you have any questions for me or if you would like me to schedule a phone call to discuss, either with or without Will and MKWC.

All the best,

Anne

Anne Butterfield

Manager, Impact-Directed Environmental Accounts (IDEA)

National Fish and Wildlife Foundation

90 New Montgomery Street, Suite 1010

San Francisco, CA 94105

Direct: [\(415\) 243-3106](tel:4152433106) Fax: [\(415\) 778-0998](tel:4157780998)

Anne.Butterfield@nfwf.org | www.nfwf.org



--

Bob Pagliuco
Marine Habitat Resource Specialist
ERT
NOAA Office of Habitat Conservation, Restoration Center
1655 Heindon Road
Arcata, CA 95521

(707) 825-5166 Office
(707) 217-7176 Cell

WR-117